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Growing Pains! - March 1, 2012 
Missionaries to Mexico 

since 1977 

As the work grows, there are some growing pains that go along with it. One of the greatest needs we have in Mexico 
and in any country where a missionary is establishing churches, is that of funds to build. 

Churches start, for the most part in a home, where the owners push back their furniture 
and set up chairs and benches. That is the case of the work in Salinas Pilares. where 
they started in the home of Bro. Morales. In the picture you see a partial sign of 
"Bienvenidos" which is "Welcome" in Spanish. The people that do not walk to church 
come on bikes. That work already has 25 to 30 in services, all in a borrowed home! 
They started in August of 2011 and will soon need to buy a place of their own 

4 and start the building process. 
Some will build little by little. This church 

building located in Coahuila, a neighboring state to the west of us, has been 
years in the process of building. The reason for this is that it is in a very poor 
rural area. They have built their own building, but most of the funds to build 
were provided by the generous donations of two American retired postal 
workers! They still lack the main doors, the flooring and electrical system. 

Then some will either buy a small piece of 
operty, or someone gives them a piece of 

funds, they use thatch roofs. 
Still others will lend out their home, as is 
the case of the house in Zuazua, where the 
owners rent a home elsewhere so that the 
work can have a place to meet. • 

V*L- They may rent a house to meet in (as is the 
n f t ' ^ K j Hl> < i .case of Ex-Hacienda Santa Rosa) Mi 

are soon going to run out of space in this 
place, for the national pastor has told me 

« that they are growing. 
In the case of Bethesda. they have gone 14 
yeas holding two services Sunday mornings 
and renting larger areas for special day s 1 
because of the lack of room. They will start 
building this year, but they only have I 5 of 

the amount needed to build. We have a great challenge ahead of us. We 
would like to raise $100,000.00 for a building fund that churches could 
borrow from to build and later pay back to as they are able. I thank God 
for the $7,000.00 that has come in thus far. WILL YOU HELP? 

A list of churches that have helped or are helping will be in our next tetter. 
In Him, 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Thank you for your support received in January and February, 2012. 

Muchas Gracias! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support and Furlough address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Furlough phones: 817-690-6019 and 817-690-5258 
E-mail: djonessr(&)hotmail.com or djonessr55(a gmail.com 


